South metro unlicensed contractor fined $14,500

An unlicensed contractor operating out of Apple Valley and Burnsville was found to have
engaged in residential remodeling, electrical and plumbing work without a license. The
contractor was ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed activities and fined
$14,500.

An Alexandria-based registered electrical employer was found to have engaged in Sz
unlicensed electrical work at work sites it does not own/lease. The contractor was actions
ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed activity, to hire a licensed electrical

contractor to review and correct its electrical work, and fined $20,000, of which $12,000 was stayed
contingent on future compliance.

An unlicensed Maplewood contractor was found to have engaged in plumbing work without having the
appropriate contractor license. The contractor was ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed
activity and fined $4,000, which was stayed contingent on future compliance.

A licensed Plymouth high pressure piping (HPP) contractor allowed their registered unlicensed pipefitters
to perform HPP work without being directly supervised by a licensed HPP pipefitter. The contractor was
censured and ordered to ensure that their registered unlicensed pipefitters are appropriately supervised.
The contractor was censured and fined $7,500, of which $3,750 was stayed contingent on future
compliance.

A licensed Wyoming, Minnesota, residential building contractor was found to have engaged in unlicensed
electrical work. The contractor was censured and fined $8,000, of which $5,000 was stayed contingent on
future compliance.



